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3 WORLD MATHS DAY - 21st March

Staff and students are invited to wear items of clothing with numbers
on them, such as football shirts, decorated t-shirts ... or anything else
you can create linked to marvellous numbers!
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Take o look at what has been happening ot Pittington

Primary School

Reception enjoyed a tricky word treasure hunt in the reception garden. They had a
checklist to find 10 tricky words. Some words in the garden were not on the list and were
there to trick us so we had to read them carefully and tick it off when we found each
word. Mrs Hunter crocheted all the children a special love heart to keep and as a treat for
completing the treasure hunt.

Year 2 have explored a wonderful part of our local area. The

whole class enjoyed a walk to St Laurence church and met Mr

Arnott, the Church Warden. He told us all about the history of

church and the font, as we have been learning about baptism.
We even got a chance to baptise our own baby!
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. it Year 5 have begun their new computing unit and have
Micro Bits started to explore coding using micro-bits!
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Raffle Prizes for our Easter Coffee Morning would be greatly received. Any
donations can be taken to the school office.

Your views

Please check your email for the link to our parent questionnaire. Thank
you in advance for taking some time to help the leaders in our school to
understand your views.




